
Teaching series on TESTIMONIES 

By Dr George Perry, National Chairman. 

In recent times, I have been prompted to do a bible study on testimonies, and why they are important to all 

believers, especially to the FGBA partners, given that they are very important to God. 

I shared the revelations I received to my church and they were recorded. Three videos will be broadcast during 

November – the first on Tuesday 1st, second on 15th and third on 29th November. Several people at church were 

greatly impacted and inspired by these messages and have started to share testimonies more willingly. These 

videos will be available on our FGBA YouTube channel. 

I encourage all partners to journal their testimonies and to be ready in season or out of season to share their 

testimonies. It is important that we do share our testimonies. I believe the more we share, the more God will 

give us. Don’t be like the servant who buried his single talent (Matthew 25:14–30). 

Talking about testimonies, have you watched Tony Low’s amazing testimony on our YouTube Channel? Already 

over 8,500 people have viewed this and many have been touched. 

And of course, we have recovered many testimonies of our past members, as published in the Voice magazines, 

and posted them on our website at https://fgba.org.au/voice-magazines/  
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